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From: Cheryl Zumstein <czumstein2@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 11:59 AM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Please reconsider your water plan

Good morning, 
 
Please reconsider your water plan to divert so much more water down the Tuolumne River.... at least 
until more water storage can be built.  Stanislaus county depends so much on Ag business- your plan 
will make an already low paying area worse and it will cost the government so much more in Welfare 
benefits. 
  
Cheryl Zumstein 
Mark Sanny Real Estate 
BRE#01335233 
1620 N Carpenter Rd, C15 
Modesto, CA 95351 
Office- 209-522-8200 
Fax- 209-522-4715  
Email- czumstein2@sbcglobal.net 
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